
 

To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians  
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal 
Re: Huntingdon County Mental Health Survey 
Date: February 16, 2021 
 
Greetings HASD families and community members,  
 
Please see the information on the reverse side of this message regarding a county-wide Mental Health 
survey.  The Huntingdon Area School District and the Tuscarora Intermediate Unit 11 (TIU11) support 
the collaborative efforts of Penn Highlands Huntingdon and Juniata College to facilitate this survey.  We 
ask for your consideration in completing this survey, though participation is optional and some 
questions are of a private nature.  
 
The survey can be accessed at the following link: 
https://juniata.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0prU3b4WabOh8gZ 
 
This survey is for those 18 years of age and older, and takes approximately 10 - 20 minutes to complete, 
depending upon the answers that you select.  Please see the reverse side of this message for specifics 
about the survey, as well as the attached flyers with info regarding a $100 gift card opportunity for 
participation.  
 
Please consider sharing this information with your friends and family as well.  The more data that is 
submitted, the better that needs can be identified and prioritized, and services to address these needs 
targeted in a strategic manner.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know, or you can direct them to the contacts listed within the 
message below.  
 
Thanks for your consideration!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Travis R. Lee, 
HAHS Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://juniata.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0prU3b4WabOh8gZ


Survey Oview 

Juniata College and Penn Highlands Huntingdon are working collaboratively to better 

understand the gaps in and barriers to mental health services in Huntingdon County. We are 

ready to administer a survey designed to assess residents’ opinions of and experiences with 

behavioral health services in Huntingdon County. Through this survey, we are hoping to capture 

the broad landscape of access to care in both the adult and youth populations of the county. We 

are seeking your help in distributing this survey to your faculty and staff as well as parents and 

guardians of students who attend the schools of Huntingdon County. Attached are flyers that 

can be dispersed. All flyers have the same information and access to the survey. 

  

The information collected through the survey will be shared with community agencies and used 

to inform the development of programs and initiatives that will promote access to resources and 

improve the health and quality of life of our community. This survey has been approved by the 

Institutional Review Board at Juniata College. If anyone has any questions about this project, 

they may contact Dr. Kathryn Westcott at (814) 641-3656 or ​westcott@juniata.edu​. We 

appreciate your support of this survey. 

  
 Survey Information and Link 

Juniata College and a variety of community groups are gathering information about mental 

health needs, services, and barriers in Huntingdon County. To gather this information, we are 

asking residents of Huntingdon County over the age of 18 to complete a survey.  Those who 

participate in the survey can enter a drawing for a chance to win one of four $100 gift 

certificates to a local business of their choosing. 

  

You can share this link via email or on social media. Complete and share the survey at the 

following link to help make a difference in your community! 

https://juniata.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0prU3b4WabOh8gZ 

 
You can also distribute the flyers, which each have a QR code to the survey.  
  

This survey has been approved by the Institutional Review Board at Juniata College. If anyone has any 

questions about this project, they may contact Dr. Kathryn Westcott at (814) 641-3656 or 

westcott@juniata.edu​. We appreciate your support of this survey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://juniata.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0prU3b4WabOh8gZ


 


